To: City Parks & Rec/ City of San Pablo

From: San Pablo Cowboys Youth Association

Greeting San Pablo Parks & Rec/ City of San
Pablo! We're very excited to inform you that the
San Pablo Cowboys Youth Association is back for
it's Sth year! Last year was an Historic year for the
program. We had two football team's to win
Northern California State Titles in Division's
Peewee 12U and for the 1st time having a Mighty-
Mite Division 9U both team's brought home
trophies! Our Cheer went to Jamz National's in Las
Vegas placing in 3 different class (6U), (10U) and
(12U). As of July 23rd First day of practice we
start our quest to defend our title's. We need your
help in waiving fee's for the usage of Davis Park
our practice Field and Snack Bar we would need it
from July 23rd to December 10th 2018. Thank you
in advance

San Pablo Cowboys Youth Association Athletic
Director:

Andre L. Williams Sr.



